
THE CITY OF WINDSOR 
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

PROCLAMATION 
"Healthy Workplace Month" 

October 2023 

DREW DILKENS, DBA 
MAYOR 

WHEREAS: The Corporation of the City of Windsor Workplace Wellness Program continues to be 
dedicated to the health and well-being of employees sponsored by both a Working 
Committee and Steering Committee and administered by the Human Resources 
Department; and, 

WHEREAS: The City of Windsor Workplace Wellness Program seeks to promote the importance of 
physical, mental and social health by taking steps to educate employees, communicate 
available resources and encourage participation and engagement in various wellness 
initiatives; and, 

WHEREAS: October is recognized as Healthy ViJorkplace Month across Canada, The City of 
Windsor Workplace Wellness Program encourages healthy workplace practices 
throughout the entire year; and, 

WHEREAS: In joining the nation-wide initiative, we are reminded of the importance of workplace 
health for the short and long-term success of the well-being of our employees . 

. 
THEREFORE: I, Drew Dilkens, Mayor of the City of Windsor, do hereby proclaim 

October 2023 
"Healthy Workplace Month" 

in the City of Windsor. 
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